
 
A meeting of the Connecticut Board of Examiners for Optometrists was held on November 18, 2020 
via “Microsoft TEAMS” 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:   Matthew Blondin, OD, Chairman 
     Carol Goldberg, Esq. 
     Lawrence Lefland, OD 
     Joseph Pavano, III, OD 
     Regina A. Strand, OD 
     Lawrence M. Sweeney 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:  Susan Barrett 
 
ALSO PRESENT:   Jeffrey Kardys, Board Liaison 

 
The meeting commenced at 9:00 a.m. 
 
All participants were present by video/telephone conference 
 
I. MINUTES 

The minutes from the September 16, 2020, meeting were approved on a motion by Dr. 
Lefland., seconded by Dr. Strand. 
 

II. Meeting Dates for 2021 
The following are the meeting dates scheduled for 2021. 

March 17, 2021 
June 16, 2021 
September 22, 2021 
November 17, 2021 

All meetings will be scheduled for 9:00 a.m. 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Matthew Blondin, OD, Chairman  
Connecticut Board of Examiners for Optometrists 
 


